

## 'Unique learners. Limitless learning.'



12<sup>th</sup> September 2024

Our ref: SE/007/KB

Dear Parent/Carer

## Re: Zephania and Pullman Classes attending Grantham College (Week commencing 16th September 2024)

As part of the curriculum your child will be attending Grantham College with their class each week. Zephania Class will be attending every Monday morning whilst Pullman Class will attend every Tuesday. Pupils will leave after registration and return to school after lunch. The pupils are invited to bring money to purchase a lunch in the college refectory (usually £5) or they can bring a packed lunch. If they have free school meals, then a packed lunch will be provided by school. Pupils are not required to wear school uniform on this day if they do not wish to.

Whilst at college the pupils will work towards entry level units in life and living skills but at the same time it enables them to gain experience and confidence working in a much larger environment preparing them for adulthood.

We need to enrol each pupil using their home address and give their date of birth. As such if you do not contact the school by Monday 16<sup>th</sup> September 2024, we will assume that you are happy for us to share this information with Grantham College who will keep the details safe.

Yours sincerely

6/0/

Sara Ellis

Class Teacher

## IF YOU REQUIRE ANY LETTERS TRANSLATING, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL

Ambergate Campus, Dysart Road, Grantham, NG31 7LP. Tel: 01476 564957 Sandon Campus, Sandon Close, Grantham, NG31 9AX. Tel: 01476 564994

enquiries@ganf-cit.co.uk































CIT Academies is an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee registered in England with the name Community Inclusive Trust.



